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Come along to Ping Oxford‘s Pop Up Ping! Pong Parlour at Oxford University Rugby Club, Iffley Road, Oxford.

 

Open each weekday from Monday 7th August to Friday 25th August from 11am to 6pm.

 

FREE to everyone whatever age or ability.

 

No need to book just come along and join in the ping pong fun. If you like a bit of competition you can challenge

Percy the Ping!bot – how many returns can you make in one minute?

 

Limited onsite parking via Jackdaw Lane with pedestrian, cycle access direct from Iffley Road just follow the

flags and banners.

 

Escape the British Summer and have loads of fun.
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